
 

 
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM 1 

 

Date: October 15, 2024 

 

Attn: Prospective bidders 

 

Re: NOTIFICATION OF ADDENDUM 1:  

 Tulare Local Health Care District Kitchen Grease Trap Project 

 

This Addendum serves to notify all interested bidders of clarifications and/or 

changes to the bid documents.  Proposers are required to acknowledge receipt of 

the addendum in their proposal.  If not acknowledged, Proposer’s bid submittal 

may be considered “non-responsive”. 

 

1. Bid dates and times are changed as follows: 

• Job Walk Tuesday, October 29, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m. 

• Request for Bidder Information NLT Tuesday, November 5, 2024 

by 5:00 p.m. 

• Proposals are Due Friday, November 5, 2024 by 2:00 p.m. 

• Approval of Contract TBD 

 

All other requirements remain unchanged.  Thank you for your interest in 

partnering with Tulare Local Healthcare District and we look forward to receiving 

a bid from your firm. 

 

Mac McDonald 

Senior Construction Manager 
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